
 
 

SSA U6 & U8 PDA Assessment Day Information 
 
Who: Boys and Girls who are a minimum of 4 years old. It is strongly recommended that players 
participate in a minimum of one season in a Recreational soccer program prior to considering this 
program. 
 
What to Bring: A size #3 soccer ball, shinguards, and something to drink. For outdoor assessments, 
soccer cleats are recommended. When assessments are at indoor venues, please check the PDA 
program page on your location website to establish what kind of footwear is recommended, since some 
indoor venues prohibit the use of outdoor cleats.  
 
Registration*: Players must register online for PDA Assessment Days by logging into their SSA  
account (new users must create an account). Those players attending PDA Assessment Days will be 
considered for the upcoming season. 
 
*Please note that if your child does not get accepted into the PDA program itself, you will still be able to 
register him or her for the upcoming Recreational season as usual. 
 
Dear Parent: 
 
We’d like to invite you and your child to attend our U6 and U8 PDA Assessment Days for the upcoming 
season. Our assessment days serve as a no-obligation opportunity for you and your child to observe and 
experience a condensed version of a typical training session, as well as give you the chance to speak 
with our coaches about the program in general as part of the process to establish your child’s suitability 
for PDA soccer at Southern Soccer Academy. 
 
At SSA we truly believe that we offer training and playing environments that are unrivalled in their ability 
to develop players to reach their fullest potential whatever their soccer aspirations may be. For more 
detailed information about our U6/U8 PDA program, please visit www.ssaelite.com and click on 
‘Programs’, then ‘U6/U8 PDA Program’. 
 
Registration fees are $250. The fees include state registration and insurance fees, referee fees, field 
maintenance, league administration, professional training and coaching, and participation award for each 
player at end of season. Uniform fees are approximately $45 (excluding shipping). Members must order 
uniform through our SSA Eurosport Rec Uniform website, and it is strongly recommended to order 
uniform ASAP after acceptance and registration. Uniform consists of 2 Adidas Estro jerseys (1 royal, 1 

http://www.ssaelite.com/


white), 1 pair of black shorts, and 1 pair of black socks. Members who already possess our 2015/2016 
uniform do not need to purchase a new uniform. 
 
Additional information can be found on our website – www.ssaelite.com. 


